 (
Parents
’
 Association 
            December 2014
 
Newsletter
[Date]
)
 (
Dear Parents
,
Welcome to first term PA Newsletter. 
A big Thank Y
ou to the outgoing committee for the smooth handover/ helping the incoming PA.
We had our AGM in October with the
 
following people
 elected
:
Chairperson
 – 
David Doyle
 
Secretary
 – Eileen O’ Donovan 
Treasurer
 – Sarah 
 O’ Keeffe
 
 
Since the start of the new school year the PA have organis
ed the following events:
Clothes Recycling – raised € 384
.
   
Halloween Disco – raised
 €251.22
Thanks to the Rugby C
lub and to all those who helped on the night
.
Christmas Cards for Schools - 
raised €810
We would like to thank the school/teachers for assisting with the Christmas cards together with the support of the children/parents.
) (
Upcoming 
Events
 PA will be supporting
:
Next 
Clothes Recycling
 collection will 
be 27th
 March
. 
2015
. Drop off point will be at the school shed 
in the Infant yard 
from 
Tuesday 24
th 
- T
hursday 26
th
 March
. Reminder note closer to the date will be sent home with your child
.
Sat 23
rd
 May –
 
First 
Holy Communion
Monday 22
nd
 June – 6
th
 Class Graduation
School Sports Day – June – Date to be confirmed
We plan to do Bag P
acking in Supervalu. Date to be confirmed for 2015.
Any ideas for 
events are
 welcome. Please contact a member 
of the 
PA committee.
Thanks
 you for your continued support and
 wishing you and your family a H
appy Christmas and a Happy New Year.
David Doyle
, 
Chairperson.
)
